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Officer Elections and Transitions

For all College Panhellenic Officers

As your College Panhellenic elects new officers, remember one of the responsibilities of

the current College Panhellenic officer team on your campus is to successfully transition

the incoming officers who will assume these roles. NPC has officer transition tools to help

support you and your officer team do this.

When transitioning your new officers we hope you’ll introduce them to these resources:

https://go.pardot.com/webmail/682853/952794254/046dbb5092c7023e51ebd42119114486585925f63460b13716619bd891e10ad7


Update your new officers in FS Central - Update your new officers in FS Central

before the end of your term! All College Panhellenic executive board officers need

to be in FS Central in order to receive communication, support and resources from

NPC. You can do this by simply sharing this form with new officers and NPC will

assign them a role. To learn more about officer roles, view our quick start guide.

Train your officers - College Panhellenic Academy. Registration is open for the

2023 College Panhellenic Academy, Jan. 27-28. Four collegiate tracks will be

offered [president, marketing/PR and two tracks for recruitment (internal and

external)] as well as a fraternity/sorority advisor track. Learn more about these

tracks, registration, schedule and more on our website. Don't wait: Register by Nov.

30 before the price increases!

Set a budget for the year - Officer transitions are a natural time to make sure your

Panhellenic budget is in line with College Panhellenic values. Use the NPC Sample

Budget and example expenditures as a guide. Officer transitions are also a great

time to recommit to the financial health of your Panhellenic and communicate with

chapter delegates regarding any end-of-year financial items.

Review NPC resources - NPC has a bevy of resources for College Panhellenic

officers – all broken into topic areas. You can view all those resources here. 

Remember important deadlines with the College Panhellenic calendar: Don’t

miss any NPC deadlines! Share the 2024 College Panhellenic Calendar with your

new officers.​​​​​​

 

Peer Accountability Procedure Resources

For all College Panhellenic Officers

Thank you to all the College Panhellenic officers and fraternity/sorority advisors who

attended one of our peer accountability sessions in the last few weeks. First, we'd like to

share the recording of the education session for College Panhellenic officers and

fraternity/sorority advisors, which you can view here. This recording is also available on

our website under Peer Accountability Resources. 

The following resources mentioned in the recording are available here on our website. 

Peer Accountability Procedure Infographic

Peer Accountability Procedure Guide

College Panhellenic Model Bylaws with Track Changes for the Peer Accountability

Procedure

https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/nfAGvG1D-pu0jsiIx-vltOBxCD1rmU/k7qxl/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/w-FSCentralQuickStartGuide-pdf/k7qxp/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/s-college-panhellenic-academy-/k7qxs/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/lkey-c1apuabfkt0ft86ct3m68ehyn/k7qxw/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/lkey-c1apuabfkt0ft86ct3m68ehyn/k7qxw/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/login-college-panhellenics-/k7qxz/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/AbvyFGsb3g8/k7qy3/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/nhellenics-peeraccountability-/k7qy6/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/nhellenics-peeraccountability-/k7qy6/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic


As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact a member of our

staff or your NPC area advisor. We look forward to sharing these resources again in early

2024!

Unanimous Agreement and Policy Changes Fall 2023
Updates

For all College Panhellenic Officers

This fall the National Panhellenic Conference (NPC) Council of Delegates added,

removed and modified a number of Unanimous Agreements and policies. 

While a new edition of the NPC Manual of Information will be published online in early

January, we are sharing a summary of the policy changes here. This summary outlines the

changes made and provides the rationale for each change.

If you have any questions, please consult your NPC College Panhellenic area advisor

and/or Panhellenic Support Team member in the NPC office. 

Due Soon: 2023- 2024 Non-RFM Recruitment Survey

For all College Panhellenic presidents, recruitment officers and the fraternity/sorority 
advisor

If your campus executed primary recruitment this term and did not utilize release figure

methodology (RFM), this survey must be completed by Dec. 1, 2023. This data is

instrumental for NPC to get a holistic picture of recruitment efforts from all College

Panhellenics. If you have questions or difficulties completing this survey, please contact

Rebekah DeBuse, recruitment support specialist, at rebekah@npcwomen.org or (317)

669-7276.

 

2024 College Panhellenic Academy Registration 

For all College Panhellenic presidents and the fraternity/sorority advisor

Mark your calendars! NPC will host College Panhellenic Academy in person at The

Embassy Suites by Hilton Plainfield Indianapolis Airport on Jan. 26-27, 2024. College

Panhellenic Academy provides participants with intentional opportunities to understand

overall College Panhellenic functions. 

https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/aeqfhw4ygifxfjj35aksu39jg-dl-0/k7qy9/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/Q-c-78AwaQ-edit-usp-drive-link/k7qyd/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
mailto:rebekah@npcwomen.org


Membership Recruitment
Acceptance Binding
Agreement (MRABA)
Educational Webinar 
For all College Panhellenic presidents, 
recruitment officers and 
fraternity/sorority advisor: Join the
NPC recruitment team on Dec. 6, 2023,
at 1 p.m. EST. During this session we will
dive into the intricacies of the MRABA,
how to educate potential new members
(PNMs) about the MRABA and what
situations constitute a case for an appeal.
Click here to join us and learn more!

Recruitment Retention Survey
​​​​​​For all College Panhellenic presidents,
recruitment officers and
fraternity/sorority advisors: After
primary recruitment, complete this
recruitment retention survey to help NPC
identify emerging trends with high
recruitment retention. This survey is for all
campuses that execute a fully structured
recruitment in 2023-24. If you have
questions or difficulties completing this
survey, please contact Julie Mincey,
director of growth and primary
recruitment, at mincey@npcwomen.org. 

Introducing Tech
Backgrounds

View tentative schedules for College Panhellenic Officers | Fraternity/Sorority Advisors. 

The registration cost for 2024 College Panhellenic Academy is $250/attendee prior to Nov.

30, 2023. After Nov. 30, the cost will increase to $295/attendee. Registration is offered

on a first-come, first-served basis.

Learn more about programming and how to register here.

 

https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/j-3178723185/k7qyp/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/Rj1ncAMwAs-5MK1NlWCHg-viewform/k7qys/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
mailto:mincey@npcwomen.org
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/-Schedule-10-26-23-For-Web-pdf/k7qyh/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/Schedule-10-26-23-for-web--pdf/k7qyl/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic
https://go.pardot.com/e/682853/s-college-panhellenic-academy-/k7qxs/952794254/h/bTlAjzBNj2RuvQPQDHFfUUPcJ15dYEwOwiknGLIhxic


For all College Panhellenics and 
fraternity/sorority advisors: As a little
thank you to our College Panhellenic
readers, we are thrilled to bring you
exclusive themed tech backgrounds. You
can stay organized and stylish with a bit
of Panhellenic flair. You can access the
full background library here.
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